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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Discussion paper: Serials and changes in mode of issuance – is a new description 

always needed? 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the ISSN International Centre for preparing this discussion paper. DNB supports this 
discussion paper. DNB would like to encourage the International ISSN Centre to develop a 
proposal. 
 


